
 

 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

June 6, 2013 

 

In this Issue: 

- 4
th

 Qtr Grade Cards 

 

- Important Information 

 

 

“Rest is not idleness, and to lie sometimes on the grass under the trees on a 

summer's day, listening to the murmur of water, or watching the clouds float 

across the sky, is by no means a waste of time”                        -John Lubbock 

Attached you will find your end 

of the year progress/grade 

report. We’ve included a sheet 

detailing the number of credits 

you have total, the number 

earned this school year and the 

number you should have at this 

point in your high school.  

 

4
th

 Quarter Grade Cards Attached 

Important Information  

 

 
SUMMER OGT TESTING 

Those of you re-taking the OGTs this 

summer should already have the 

intervention schedule. If you haven’t 

already done so – confirm with me 

you will be there. The sessions will 

be at Hamilton Township High 

School. 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

Mr. Benton and/or Mr. O’Reilly will 

be here on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays from 9:00am to 

12:00am all summer so you can turn 

in work to catch up on credits or get 

help with something. Attendance will 

be monitored, but it is not required. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 

CLASS OF 2013 GRADUATES! 

Autumn Prindle 

Kristopher Spaulding 

Ashley Thurston 

Brittany Tomacelli  

Tyler Vanblarcume 

I anticipate more students will earn 

their diplomas over the summer so 

look for future updates. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MR. BENTON – WE’LL MISS YOU! 

Mr. Benton will unfortunately not be with 

us next school year. He will be surely 

missed! He will be assuming a position at 

Hamilton Middle School so at least he’ll be 

close by. We are excited to welcome to the 

Team Mr. Deron Brickey! He comes to us 

from the Middle School and will be a great 

addition to our staff and students! 

 

ONE FINAL NOTE: 

Make sure you inform our office of any 

contact information changes throughout the 

summer.  

 

 

Have a fun and safe Summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Resumes 

Monday,  

August 19
th

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Allyson Price, Director 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1241 

Cell: 614-554-5598 

aprice@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Darlene Chandonnet, 

Administrative 

Assistant 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1240 

dchandonnet@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Jason Benton, Teacher 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1253 

jbenton@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Aaron O’Reilly, Teacher 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1253 

aoreily@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Check out our 

Website for the latest 

announcements: 

www.hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 
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